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22/04/2020  17:13:092020/0899/P OBJ I am objecting to the proposed first floor extensions at 12 to 14 Maresfield gardens. Now that we can see the 

drawings, I would like to add to my previous complaint. 

The first floor extensions , 12 sq.m is substantial, and will not only blockout light, obstruct the view and 

overlook the neighbours gardens but I am concerned about the foundations of the house and the impact this 

will have on our house, number 16. 

I also object to the ¿winter garden ¿ roof terrace on this floor, which is very intrusive to the neighbours and will 

directly impact my property.

I object to the lower side elevation windows which would look over my garden, the side of my house and 

pathway to my garden which is frequently used. This will throw up security issues. The windows proposed, 

modern casement windows, are not in keeping with the rest of the houses on the street.

22/04/2020  13:56:412020/0899/P OBJ Further to my continued objection above, now with the more extensive plans in place I would also like to object 

to the change to the original windows on the two houses. The replacements are not consistent with the 

traditional and conserved windows of the street - i.e. sash with leaded highlights. Other houses in the street 

have either preserved these or replaced with imitations.

The other objection is to the style of the back extension again not in line with the conservation area and the 

additional of large loft windows both rear and front.

I also object to the creation of a second floor rear balcony which would be very intrusive to the neighbouring 

properties,
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